Dear Ohio Senate Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee,

| am writing to you on behalf of Blue Bell Diner, a beloved fixture in
McConnelsville for over half a century. As a business that has seen countless changes
in our community over the years, we know firsthand how important it is to support
initiatives that will bring economic growth and prosperity to our town.

That is why we are writing to express our enthusiastic support for the funding being
allocated to Jesse Owens State Park under House Bill 33. We believe that investing in
the park's continued success is not only essential to the growth and prosperity of our
community, but also to preserving the natural beauty and history of our region for future
generations.

Jesse Owens State Park is a magnet for our region, attracting visitors from all over the
country who come to enjoy its stunning natural beauty and abundant recreational
opportunities. As a diner that has been serving locals and visitors alike for over 50
years, we know how important it is to have attractions like the park nearby.

We are thrilled to see that the state is making a significant investment in Jesse Owens
State Park, and we believe that this funding will help to ensure that the park can
continue to offer the high-quality amenities and activities that our customers expect.

We urge you to support House Bill 33 and the funding it provides for Jesse Owens State
Park. As a business that depends on the success of the park and the tourism industry,
we know that this funding will be critical to the continued growth and prosperity of our
community.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,

Adrian Harper ;W

Owner



